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 Ruby News 

 

We had a fun time outside doing PE this week climbing, painting, 

throwing and catching to help strengthen our arms.  

 

Some children have fed dinosaurs and saved them from the sticky 

swamp to help with counting. Many children have been working 

together to build a city with tall and small towers. This helps us with our 

language.  

      

 

This week the children have been learning the shapes of numbers using 

this dance video! Here is the link 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qfcbWmASibk  

Please remember to send your child in everyday with a coat.  

Miss Tyler  ☺               


